
 

 

GUIDELINES FOR THE MARVIN ROBINSON 
MEMORIAL/GOLDENWEST $1,000 SCHOLARSHIP 

1. The applicant or parent/guardian must be a member of Goldenwest Electric Co-Op, Inc. 
2. The applicant must be either a graduating high school senior entering his/her freshman 

year in college or vocational technical training institution or a student entering another 
year of undergraduate schooling. Students seeking a master’s degree are not eligible. 
Special consideration will be given to those applicants that will attend some type of trade 
school. (i.e., lineman school, electrician, mechanic, etc.) 

3. The applicant must submit a completed application with the required information. 
4. All applications must be submitted to Goldenwest Electric Co-Op, Inc. no later than 

January 24, 2025.  
5. Scholarship funds will not be dispersed until proof of enrollment in the college/university 

or vocational technical school  is received by Goldenwest Electric Co-Op, Inc. Once 
proof of enrollment is received, the monies will be sent directly to the financial aid office 
of the chosen school. Scholarships must be claimed by December 31, 2025, or the money 
will be forfeited. 

6. The scholarship will be $1,000 annually starting in 2004. The Goldenwest Electric Board 
of Directors reserves the right to choose one or more recipients to share the $1,000 each 
year. The Board of Directors also has the right to not award a recipient of the scholarship. 

7. Starting in 2017, this scholarship will be funded by Goldenwest Electric Co-Op, Inc. and 
is provided in memory of former Goldenwest Electric General Manager, Marvin 
Robinson. Prior to 2017, Pat Robinson and Goldenwest Electric funded the scholarship. 


